
Hello 5CB! 

 

I’m Miss Bush, I will be one of your Year 5 teachers 

in September along with Miss Conway. I am very 

excited to get to know you all and have the best 

year together. You will be my first class to teach 

and I cannot wait to spend the year with you all. 

 

Over the year, we will cover some interesting topics 

that I know you will all enjoy learning about. Some 

of my favourites will be: animal Lifecycles and 

Earth and space in science, birds and feathers in 

art and making spaghetti bolognese in DT. Our 

English lessons will also allow us to work on some 

really wonderful stories such as: Harry Potter, Alma 

and Holes, andwe will be able to work on a variety of writing styles that I know 

you’ll really enjoy.  

 

I am sure we will all get to know each other very 

well over the year, but to start off, here are a 

few things about me. Much like Miss Conway, I 

love my dogs; I have two staffs who I will be able 

to tell you all about and would love to hear if you 

have any of your own pets. I enjoy travelling and seeing different cultures around 

the world, especially in the summertime. However, the best season for me is winter 

as I love Christmas time! There is nothing better than having decorations up and 

singing Christmas songs with all your family and friends.  

 

Have the best summer holidays and make sure you have lots of fun; myself and 

Miss Conway will be looking forward to seeing you all back in September! 


